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CHRISTMAS SINGING FESTIVALS AT ST DUNSTAN’S CHURCH 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Annual Christmas Singing Festivals at St. Dunstan’s 
Church, Feltham (St. Dunstan's Road, Feltham TW13 4JY). 
 
Each year, children across the school join in the festivities of the season with some 
traditional Christmas carols and some more up to date Christmas favourites.  
 
Each year group have a number of songs to learn which they will perform on the dates 
listed below:  
 
Year 3 - Monday 12th December 
Year 4 - Tuesday 13th December 
Year 5 - Wednesday 14th December 
Year 6 - Thursday 15th December  
 
The doors of the church will open at 2.15pm and performances will start at 2.30pm. 
Children will then walk back to school to be released by their class teachers at 3.15pm, 
as normal; you can collect your children from their usual year group door at this time. 
 
During the performances, we will have a collection for Barnado’s Christmas Campaign - 
helping every child feel included this Christmas time. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you then! 
 

 
 
Miss L. Taylor 
Associate Principal 
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